
Pilgrimage starts with somebody feeling 
compelled to set off towards a destination… 
things are discovered about yourself and 
others… you feel part of a community 
 Bishop of Southwark,
 President of the Friends of Southwark Cathedral

Friends Pilgrimages 2024
Walking is a great way to meet new friends, 
explore new places and meet new challenges. 
There’s time to talk, listen and laugh. You’ll be 
supported by the group in a common purpose 
as we journey together.

Join us as we continue our pilgrimages together 
in 2024.  

Our first pilgrimage in the new programme will be 
from Southwark Cathedral to Waltham Abbey 
walking on the third Saturday of each month 
starting in February. 

Follow us on Eventbrite, Instagram or facebook 
to hear more as sessions are planned.

BOOK AND JOIN
To join us book your tickets via Eventbrite – follow The 
Friends of Southwark Cathedral to find the links. About 
five days before the walk you will receive an email 
giving full information for the walk with estimated train 
times to arrive at the start of the walk, equipment 
requirements and safety details. Each walk will be 
guided by experienced group leaders and a First Aider 
will be available throughout. Tickets do not include 
travel costs or refreshments during the day.

    
#walkingwithfriends 

#pilgrimage #walkingtogether 
#urbanwalks 

#cathedralfriends 
#friendsofsouthwarkcathedral 

#southwarkcathedral 
#Thamespathway
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